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8th November 2018 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: Key Stage 2 Trip to Chiltern Open Air Museum 
 
To compliment this term’s creative curriculum topic of ‘Stone Age to Iron Age’, a Key Stage 2 trip to the Chiltern Open Air 
Museum has been organised for Friday, 23rd November. The trip will take place during the normal school day and we will 
aim to arrive back in school by 3:15pm for pick up as usual. 
 
During the course of the day all the children will get to tour the site as well as participating in a ‘Stone Age’ workshop. The 
workshop is set during the Mesolithic period, the ‘middle’ Stone Age, and during this session, the children will focus on 
hunting and gathering skills. With the on-site educators, they will also have a go at starting a fire and creating a temporary 
shelter; learning about using the environment to sustain life. 
 
As the site is entirely outdoors, it is important that all pupils are wearing appropriate attire for outdoor work. Children will 
need to wear long-sleeves and trousers covering their legs. They will need to wear either wellies or walking boots and 
should have warm outerwear and waterproofs. Children are not to wear school uniform. 
 
Please do not send in pocket money or phones/cameras for the trip. The children will need to bring a packed lunch and a 
water bottle in a backpack. Children who normally have a school lunch can be provided with a packed lunch by DOLCE – 
please place your order in the usual way in advance. 
 
The PTA have kindly agreed to subsidise the travel element of the trip.  However, if you are able to make a voluntary 
contribution for the full amount per child to reduce the cost to the PTA, this would be much appreciated. 
Total cost per child £13 
Suggested voluntary contribution per child £9. 
 
As always if you do have a problem with this payment please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Reid via the School Office, our 
intentions are that every child enjoys this experience. 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the permission slip below and return it to school with the voluntary contribution 
by Wednesday, 14th November at the latest. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs L Goodchild 
 
Key Stage 2 trip to Chiltern Open Air Museum Friday 23rd November 2018 
 
Child’s name ____________________________________      Class __________________ 
 
 

 I am willing*/not willing* for my child to go on the Chiltern Open Air Museum trip on Friday 23rd November 2018 
and enclose a contribution of £13/£9.(Cash or cheque made payable to ‘Frieth CEC School Fund’) *Please delete 
as appropriate. 
 

 If your child has any medical conditions please detail here, including any medication needed:  
 

 

 DOLCE packed lunch is required and it has been booked online  
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